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From the Principal’s Desk 
 

 
 

. 

Welcome to term three!  

 

This term sure will be a busy one for our school. 

 

Last week I attended The Borambola Sport and 
Recreation Camp with some of our students as part 
of the small schools week program that was run by 
the New South Wales Sport and Recreation. Our 
students attended the camp with other students from 
small schools across the region.  It was a wonderful 
experience for all that attended and as always our 
students were a pleasure to take on excursion.  

 

Congratulations to Liam and Larah Butler who 
represented the Moulamein PSSA in the Riverina 
Cross Country in Gundagai late last term.  

 

What’s Happening 
Week 4 3

rd
 - 7 

th 
August  

 
 

 

 
 

Week 5 10
th – 14

th
 
August  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Last Friday we attended the District Athletics 
carnival at Tooleybuc Central School. Please see 
page 5 of the newsletter for more details.  

 

 

As always please feel free to come and see me if you have any 

questions or issues that you feel need to be addressed. I am   

more than happy to work with you through any problems that 

may arise.  

 

   ‘A problem shared is a problem halved ‘– Unknown author.  

 
Have a great fortnight! 

Megan Baker 

Principal 

Week 6 17
th

   
– 21

st
  
August
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Riverina Cross Country  
 
 

 
 

On Thursday 11th June Liam and Larah Butler represented Moulamein PSSA at the Riverina Cross Country in Gundagai. 
 
On Thursday I went to Gundagai for Riverina Cross Country. I came 43rd in the 8 years girls’ event, I was competing against 
forty eight girls in my age group. The track was flat and one bit was hilly and there were a few corners. I was nervous at the 
start of the race but at the end I felt better. I had a very good time traveling to Gundagai and I am looking forward to cross 
country next year.  
 
By Larah Butler (Year 3). 
 
On Thursday we went to Gundagai to run in the Riverina Cross Country and I came 38th in my age group. Just before we 
started we did some stretches out on the field and then we started the race. I felt nervous when I started to run but when we 
got near the end I didn’t feel nervous anymore. There were haystacks for the people who came first , second and third to 
stand on to receive their awards.  
 
 
By Liam Butler ( Year 5 ) . 

Issue 1 - Term 3 - Week 2  
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Congratulations to Joel and Rachel Fitzgerald on 
the birth of Charlie Benjamin Fitzgerald, a little brother to Harriet, 

Jack, Ollie Billy and Hugh. 

               
 
Balranald Junior Football 
Club – Committee meeting.  
1 pm this Saturday at the 
Junior Footy .  Ground
If unavailable, please let 
Kane, Nat or Michelle 
know. 
 

                                

Balranald Junior Football Club 

Working Bee 
We are looking for some 

helpers  
Sunday, 9th August (this week) 
We are installing our new bench 
seats. For more information, 
please contact Kane Farnsworth – 

0408 201 438 
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Borambola Small School Camp  
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District Athletics Carnival 

 

 
 
 

Results:           Larah Butler: 1st 100m 8 Years’ girls. 
 
                          Liam Butler: 3rd junior boys high jump, 3rd junior boys long jump and 2nd junior boys 800m.  

 
1st P6 relay team – Jess Scott, Liam Butler, Larah Butler and Khy Jess (Balranald Central School). Thank you to Khy Jess who 

filled in for our relay team on the day.  
 

Well done to all students!! 
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Religion lessons with Ms Newell  

 

 
 
 
 

Thank you to Ms. Therese Newell for visiting our school to deliver scripture lessons to the 
students. 

 
All students really enjoyed the lessons and Ms. Newell was very impressed with the 

cooperation and willingness to learn that our students showed. In the future we will be looking 
at having lessons with Ms. Newell using the video conferencing technology.  
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Clare Public School is now on Facebook, please check this page 
for up to date information on school happenings. 
 
 
https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/1456219244678612/  

https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/1456219244678612/

